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NOTICE 
 

In 2012, Congress passed the Flood Insurance Reform Act of 2012.  This Act calls for many changes to 
the National Flood Insurance Program.  Some of these changes have already occurred, while others 

will be implemented in the coming months.  We are providing you with the information we have been 
given to date.  Please take the time to look over these documents on our website to see how you may 

be affected. 
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